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Know Before You Go Covid-19 GUEST GUIDELINES
 

●​ As always, entering, using, and enjoying the Garden is AT YOUR OWN RISK 

●​ If you are feeling ill, showing signs of illness/symptoms of COVID-19, please do not visit the 
Garden. For current COVID-19 symptoms visit coronavirus.health.ny.gov 

●​ Porta Potty is closed to visitors and guests until further notice. (Cass Park restrooms are also 
closed).  

●​ Guests are expected to refrain from coming within 6’ of any other Garden staff, volunteers, 
or visitors. 

●​ All guests above the age of 2 are encouraged to wear face coverings while visiting ICG to 
protect staff, other guests, and limit spread of COVID-19. Face coverings are required if you 
are within 6’ from other garden visitors and staff. Please wear your mask when others are 
nearby; other guests and the staff will appreciate it. 

●​ Guests are encouraged to wash/sanitize their hands before and after visiting the Garden, 
as well as frequently during their visit. 

○​ (3) Handwashing stations are located (a) across the main pathway from the Kid’s 
Kitchen, (b) next to the porta potty, and (c) next to Gaia.*These are away during winter. 
They will return in April. 

●​ Be kind.  Respect yourself, respect each other, respect the environment. 

○​ Children vary developmentally; very young children are not going to have the same 
capacity to follow instructions as older children. It can be helpful to assume that 
children (and other adults!) are doing the best they can with the tools they have at any 
given time. All guests can help by using supportive and encouraging language with 
their own children, staff, and other guests while we strive to be in full compliance with 
state and county guidance as we maintain a positive experience for all visitors. 

○​ Be kind with yourself and others. These are stressful times, courtesy goes a long way. 

FACILITY CHANGES AT A GLANCE 

●​ (3) Handwashing stations* are located (a) across the main pathway from the Kid’s Kitchen, (b) 
next to the porta potty, and (c) next to Gaia. *These are away during winter. They will return in 
April. 

●​ Porta Potty is closed to visitors and guests. (Cass Park restrooms are also closed).  
●​ The Kids’ Kitchen, drinking fountain, and other infrastructure may be closed temporarily at 

times. 
●​ Onsite mobility device (golf cart) use is available by appointment only 

Please share your experience or any suggestions for how ICG can improve the visitor experience by 
emailing: infoinfo@ithacachildrensgarden.org or calling (607) 319-4203. 

We appreciate your support!  
 

https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/home
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